KRCR

PUBLIC FILE CERTIFICATION
(LICENSE RENEWAL ANNOUNCEMENTS)

This certifies (i) that the attached pre-filing renewal announcement was broadcast at the
dates and times listed below:

Date Time
June 1, 2014 (p:39 P
June 16,2014 2 ',54\}3}’1/)
July 1,2014 oI xa' ‘70/’?’7
July 16,2014 2d5 Pm

And (ii) that the attached post-filing renewal announcement was broadcast at the dates
and times listed below:

Date Time
August 1, 2014 \3;320 W
August 16, 2014 S5 P77
September 1, 2014 718 P
September 16, 2014 Q ! 50 70/’}’7
October 1, 2014 7 4 B
October 16, 2014 JO0 4/ 7D//}/7
0

Signed and dated thisgi day of October 2014.

DC: 5277558-1



KRCR PRE-FILING LICENSE RENEWAL ANNOUCEMENT

On March 23, 2007, KRCR-TV was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until December 1, 2014.

Our license will expire on December 1, 2014. We must filed an application for renewal with the
FCC by August 1, 2014. When filed, a copy of this application will be available for public
inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains information concerning this stations performance during
the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to
whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with
the Commission by November 3, 2014.

Further information concerning the commission’s broadcast license renewal process is available
at 755 Auditorium Drive, Redding, CA 96001 or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington,
DC, 20554, www.fcc.gov




KRCR POST-FILING LICENSE RENEWAL ANNOUCEMENT

On March 23, 2007, KRCR-TV was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until December 1, 2014.

Our license will expire on December 1, 2014. We have filed an application for renewal with the
FCC. A copy of this application is available for public inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains
information concerning this stations performance during the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to
whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with
the Commission by November 3, 2014.

Further information concerning the commission’s broadcast license renewal process is available
at 755 Auditorium Drive, Redding CA 96001 or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington,
DC, 20554, www.fcc.gov




